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Republic of the Philippines
Province of Pangasinan

Office of the Governor |

Capitol Compound, Lingayen, Pangasinan S -

Telephone No.: (075) 542-6438 Telefax: (075) 542-2368 Mobile No 0917-31127 22
Email Address: pgoadm2013@gmail.com. govespino@yahoo.com

Hon. Amado T. Espmno, Jr.
GOVERNOR

NOTICE TO PROCEED
18 January 2016

MR. ALEXANDER M. ANG
Proprietor/Manager

ALCEL CONSTRUCTION
Quezon Avenue. Poblacion,
Alaminos City, Pangasinan

Dear Mr. Ang:

The attached Contract Agreement having been approved. notice is hereby given to ALCEL
CONSTRUCTION that work may proceed on the Reconstruction of Minien Bridge (@ Sta.
Barbara, Pangasinan, Local Disaster Risk Reduction Management Fund, PR No. 2015-12-15088,
cffective within ten (10) calendar days after the receipt of this notice.

Upon receipt of this notice, you are responsible for performing the service under the terms and
conditions of the Agreement and in accordance with the Implementation Schedule

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing both copies n the space
provided hereunder. Keep one copy and return the other to the Provincial Government of
Pangasinan.

Very truly vours,

| acknowledge receipt of this Notice on
Name of the Representative of the Bidder
Authorized Signature o
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